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 Friday 15th February 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Mindfulness Day 
Our Mindfulness Day went really well. The children have taken part in creative activities to 
explore how to overcome their worries. They completed a workshop with the school nurse 
and took part in a yoga class too.   
Thank you to those parents who came to the Developing Resilience in Your Child 
workshop, we hope it was of interest to you all. 
There is plenty of information on-line for those who would like to find out more: 

https://www.cumbria.gov.uk/ph5to19/default.asp 
 
Big Talk 
You will find in your wallets this week a “Happy Wheel”. Please look at this with your family 
for your Big Talk homework and the children should be ready to share their thoughts on their 
return. 
 
Ceramic Artist 
We are very excited to announce that on Wednesday 27th and Thursday 28th February, 
Ceramic Artist Roma Short will be in school to work with all children to design and make 
tiles on the theme of mindfulness. 
 
Road Closure Maulds Meaburn 
It has come to our attention that there will be a road closure in Maulds Meaburn from the 
4th March. Please see enclosed map in your child’s wallet: 
 
These works are expected to commence on 4th March 2019 with an approx. duration of 3 
days. 
Location: C3056 Maulds Meaburn, from its junction with the C3058, extending in a north 
westerly direction for approx. 2.3km to its junction with the U3243. 
Alternative Route: A suitable alternative route for vehicles will be signed and available via 
the unrestricted section of the C3056, C3053, U3238, C3055, C3054 and C3058. 
 
World Book Day 
We are delighted to announce some special news – On Thursday 7th March is World Book 
Day. A children’s illustrator will be coming in to explain his role in working with authors and 
the children will have their own opportunities to develop their own sketches. In the 
afternoon, class 2 will be taking part in a special book quiz in The Butcher’s Arms. They’ll 

https://www.cumbria.gov.uk/ph5to19/default.asp


 

 

 

                   

make up teams with the Crosby Ravensworth Luncheon Club and answer questions about 
children’s books, spanning three generations. It will be a fun filled day, Children will also to 
be asked to come into school dressed as their favourite character from a book!  
 
Chef on the Farm 
As part of “Food for Life”, Class 2 have been invited to join in a very exciting experience on 
the 4th March at Sizer Barn in Kendal. Children will need to come to school that day in 
warm clothes and wellies as we will be picking our own vegetables in the fields and polly 
tunnels.  The children will then, with the help of two top class chefs, prepare and cook the 
food they have gathered to eat for Lunch!! So, packed lunches will not be necessary that 
day!  This will be an all-day event and the children will be back at school by 3.30pm. We 
are in need of parent volunteers to drive that day, please let Pauline know if you can help. 
Many thanks. 
 
 
Message from Karen Winder   
FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 
A meeting is to be held in school on TUESDAY 26th FEBRUARY 4-5pm to discuss 
fundraising ideas for the rest of this school year. 
EVERYONE is welcome to come along and are encouraged to get involved at every stage 
of any fundraising events we do for the school. 
This includes the very early preparation stages right up until the tidying away on the day. 
If everyone pitches in then these events are fun and enjoyable for all volunteers involved. I 
hope everyone has a lovely half term and look forward to seeing you will any ideas you 
may have at the meeting. 
Many Thanks, Karen Winder. 
 
Katie’s Cakes Update 
Last Sunday was a sell out.  All cakes and bakes gone by 3pm! 
After week 1 of fundraising for CLIC SARGANT Katie has raised £50.25-helped by some 
pre-orders of cakes too! Cakes will be in the MM bus shelter this Sunday and next 
(17th and 24th). Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Active sports 
We’d like to confirm, further to last week’s bulletin, the activity for the ‘Active Sports’ after 
school club on Monday 25th will be Football. 
 
Parents’ Evening 
Parents’ evening will be held on Wednesday 6th March. Consultations will be strictly 10 
minutes per child; it’s important we keep to this so as not to delay other appointments. 
Please fill in the appointment request form below and return to school as soon as possible. 
Appointments are allocated on a first come first served policy, though we will do our best 
to assign appointments which are convenient. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

Message from Governors 
The governors are looking at the whole school behaviour policy which applies to staff, 
visitors, children and cooperation between school and home. The purpose of this policy is 
to promote good behaviour, self-discipline and respect and be clear on how behaviour, 
whether that be good or bad, will be dealt with. We would like to consider the views of 
parents and carers. If you wish to express any opinions can you send an email to the office 
by the 15th March. Thank you.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
    
Wednesday 27th/Thursday 28th Feb.   Ceramic Artist 
Monday 4th March     Chef on the Farm 
Wednesday 6th March      Parents evening  
Thursday 7th March       World Book Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

After school club   - Week beginning: 25th February 2019 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Active Sports                 Thursday - Film          
  
Tuesday –   Moki Fit                                   Friday – Watercolour Craft                 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Animation  
 
    
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday   8.00am 8.30am           Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday  8.00am 8.30am                   Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday   8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 
........................................................................................................................................... 

PARENTS’ EVENING APPOINTMENT for .......................................................... 

(Name of child / children) 

I would like to see Mr Priestley at:    3.40 – 4.00 pm .......... 

4.00 – 5.00 pm .......... 

5.00 – 5.30 pm .......... 

5.30 – 6.00pm ……… 

I would like to see Mrs Pattinson and Mrs Corrie at:  3.40 - 4.20 pm ................ 

4.20 – 5.00 pm ................ 

5.00 – 5.30pm…………… 

NAME OF PARENT (S) …………………………………………………. 

 


